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KEY DATES 

 

2/5 - Bank Holiday 

 

6/5 - Summer Fayre 

 

9/5 - Year 4 Bikeability 

 

15/5 to 18/5 - Year 6 Kingswood 

Residential 

 

23/5 & 24/5 - Year 6 Bikeability 

 

27/5– Break up for Half Term 

ARBOR MIGRATION 
 

Over the next term we will be starting to migrate 

payments for trips and meals from ParentPay 

over to Arbor. 

 

Currently we are starting with the Year 1 trip to 

assess any teething issues before we migrate 

everything else over. 

 

Please ensure you have downloaded the Arbor 

app as from September this will be our platform 

for payments, meals, trips , clubs and messaging 

service.  If you need any assistance with this , 

please contact the school office. 

 
 

NON-UNIFORM DAY 

Today was our non-uniform day, in preparation for our Summer Fayre next week, Friday 6th 

May 2022, starting at the end of the school day. 

The children have come into school in their own clothes in return for a donation towards our 

Summer Fayre. 

We would like to say a massive thank you from the Academy for the huge amount of 

donations received towards our Summer Fayre! You have all been extremely generous. 

In addition, we have had some fantastic prizes donated from local businesses. 

We look forward to seeing you all at the event next week! As you can see from the 

photographs below there will be some amazing prizes on offer!! 

 

Please be reminded that Monday 2nd May is a Bank Holiday. We hope you all have a 

wonderful extended weekend break. 

Can we also please remind parents/carers to keep right when entering and leaving the 

school via the footpath to ensure there is minimal congestion. Thank you. 

As the weather is (hopefully!) getting warmer, could we please ask parents/carers to 

administer sun cream before the start of the school and provide a sun hat and a bottle of 

water for the school day.  



 

ATTENDANCE CHAMPIONS 

Our Attendance Champions for the week-ending 29th April were: 

EYFS/KS1– Mrs Buchan’s class achieved 98%.  

KS2 –  Mr Watts’ class achieved 98.4%.  

Respect Stars Of The Week 

Miss Broadgate –  Preston W & Lidia W  Miss Ashley - Darasimi O 

Mrs Bailey – Harrison R     Mrs Bromilow -  Harvey T 

Miss Day –  Alexandra F     Mr Williams - Poppy Q 

Miss Hadfield –  Chloe P     Mrs Kelly - Taylen M 

Miss Davies –  Gabriel F     Miss Aylott - Ozzy A 

Mrs Hanson / Miss Fisher – Ana C   Mr Twigg –  Barbora H 

Miss Parr / Miss McNeil –  Adrian M   Mrs Humber/ Miss McDade - Ruby B 

Mrs Buchan – Jess A      Mr Watts - Olivia F 

Mr Morris-Coker – Mieszko B 

SUMMER FAYRE 
 

Our annual Summer Fayre is now only a 

week away! The staff and Friends of Monks 

have arranged lots of exciting stalls and 

activities, with many prizes up for grabs. We 

look forward to seeing you all from 3:15pm 

on Friday 6th May! 

 

 
 

FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT 
 

We would like to say a huge thank you to the 

children who represented Monks at the 

friendly football tournament on Thursday. You 

all showed great sportsmanship and ability 

on the ball! Well done! 

 

 
 



 

MOBILE PHONES 

 
Please be reminded that children are not 

allowed to bring mobile phones to the Academy. 

If a child is seen using a mobile phone on the 

Academy grounds, it will be handed into the 

office where it can be collected by the child's 

parent or carer.  This is to safeguard all of the 

children and staff. Thank you for your 

cooperation.  

PARKING ON SITE 

 
Can we please remind parents/carers that 

parking on site is strictly prohibited unless picking 

up from the nursery or a disabled badge is 

present.  

PARENTPAY 
 

We still have some parents with large outstanding ParentPay balances. Please 

be advised that you may not be able to book a place for Breakfast Club or 

After School Club if you have not cleared your balance. If you have any 

questions please contact the Academy Office. Thank you. 

 
 
 

LUNCH  
WEEK 2 
W/C 2nd MAY 

Check out or social media channels  

by clicking the icons below to keep 

up to date with all the exciting this 

going on in the Academy! 

https://monkscoppenhall.cheshire.sch.uk/virtual-office/snack-lunch/
https://www.facebook.com/MonksCop
https://twitter.com/monkscop

